
 

 

Avon Grove Library Board of Trustees 

Committee Meeting  

Wednesday, September 26, 2018, 7:00 pm 

Submitted by Pat McKeon 

 

 

In Attendance:  Pat McKeon, Judy Porta, Barbara Hart, Cordelia Rosazza, Lori Schwabenbauer, plus 

Barb Murphy and Alex Mustico (Strategic Planning Committee members) 

 

The Strategic Planning Committee met and worked to finalize the plan. The Strategic Plan will be voted 

on in October. 

 

The Finance Committee met and worked on planning for the budget and other financial issues. 

 

 

 


